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Final Project Report

Project Archivist Rachael Campbell cataloged three Dinosaur Natural History collections including: PRONGHORN ANTELOPE REINTRODUCTION AND MONITORING; MEXICAN SPOTTED OWL COLLECTION; and HISTORIC WILDLIFE OBSERVATION CARDS. Approximately 1 LF of records were processed and arranged into appropriate series and file unit levels (end result was 1 LF).  Document separation sheets were prepared (in accordance with the requirements of the Processing and Cataloging Handbook) for approximately (10) maps and oversized drawings.

Storage upgrade was completed for the processed collection. Documents were transferred into acid-free folders.  Photographs, negatives and slide materials were re-housed in appropriate Mylar enclosures and were retained within the folders (not separated into binder boxes).  Maps and oversized drawings were placed in an acid-free map folder. All items and boxes were labeled in accordance with the requirements of the Processing and Cataloging Handbook.
These collections were cataloged into the Automated National Catalog System (ANCS+) using the archives module:

PRONGHORN ANTELOPE REINTRODUCTION AND MONITORING, 1982-1988  

ACC DINO- 00388   CAT DINO. 17625
MEXICAN SPOTTED OWL COLLECTION, 1989-1995

ACC DINO- 00590   CAT DINO. 41715

HISTORIC WILDLIFE OBSERVATION CARDS, 1938-1961

ACC DINO- 00388   CAT DINO. 41717

Data entry conforms to the requirements of the Museum Handbook and the Processing and Cataloging Handbook.  The cataloged collection was edited by other archival staff and appropriated corrections were made in ANCS+. Electronic copies of the catalog records were provided to Khaleel Saba, Museum Services Program, National Park Service.

Finding Aids were generated using ANCS+ software. Two paper copies and one electronic copy of the finding aid were provided to Khaleel Saba. Processing notes, task checklists and Control Forms were completed for each collection.

Project Archivists Kristi Ausfresser, Matthew Smith and Maurya Smith processed and cataloged approximately 500 historic monographs from the Dinosaur Monograph Collection. Storage upgrade was completed for the cataloged collection. Rare monographs were scanned, and all monographs were transferred into acid-free enclosures. All items and boxes were labeled in accordance with the requirements of the Processing and Cataloging Handbook.
These collections, including the monographs, were returned to the park.

This project was completed in August 2008.

